 February Meeting – February 11, 2016
 
[bookmark: h.gjdgxs]The meeting was called to order by Vice President Michelle Nacerito at 7:00 p.m. There were 22 people in attendance. Our Next meeting: March 3rd, 2016

Minutes Review
The January minutes were approved on a voice vote.

Principal's Update
· Principal’s coffee was this morning. Fairfax county school budget, student homework, agenda books were issues talked about. 
· Three street lights were ordered for the school building.
·  Two hour delay for Presidential Primary on March 1st. We are going to have staffs in all the entrances to ensure students safety.  

Assistant Principal's Report
· ESOL test for students for the coming two weeks. 
· More information regarding first grade Naglieri test will be coming out soon. 


[bookmark: h.30j0zll]Business Matters  
· Few parents brought up the issue of kiss and ride safety. If cars back up on Reservation road please do not let your students out of the car in the middle of the road. This is not safe for the students and also block the traffic. 
· Bring your own device – students can bring their own device and register it on their own. Please check with your student’s homeroom teacher if you have any concerns. 
· Review of business from our last meeting.
· Valentine bingo -150 people attended. We made $680 for the school! 
· Thank you Juliet Johnson for taking on the role of Nomination Committee Head. 
· Thank you Denise Siderys and Maribeth Nehilla for taking on the role of Volunteer Coordinator for the 2016/2017 school year.
· PTA is in need of Committee Heads for 2016/2017 school year.
· Next PTA Meeting will be March 3rd 7:00pm in library.

Treasure’s Report
· Checking account balance as of January is $17,569.49.
  
Committee reports 
· Open Committee Head Positions for next year – web master, Directory
· Run fits kids will be offered both in the morning and afternoon. Registration started.
· Carnival is May 6th from 6:00 to 8:00pm.   
· Science fair is on track. It’s a whole day event on March 31st. 
· Fun run rescheduled to Sunday May 1st. 



[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was adjoined at 7:57 pm
